
The purpose of this test is to perform fixed radar testing for the US Air Force on site at their location. It 

will be of a single RPS-42 system.  

 

Point of contact(s) in case of termination needs:  

Sagar Patel  

Director of Engineering  

202-821-6198  

spatel@radausa.com  

 

Joshua GoForth  

Lead FSR  

202-235-6097  

jgoforth@radausa.co 


